
To whom and all it concerns, as a boat owner and operator who both respects property owners and non motorized non registration 
paying people along the water ways ie kayaks paddle boarders, I strongly oppose this measure and the lack of government 
accountability on the waterways for those of us who pay to use the waterways, there are more of us who use these waterways with 
respect to others than those who do not and the days of accountability seem to be fleeting and common sense out the window, 
these bills and rules will have such an impact on every aspect of this community that I cannot believe this has gotten this far for 
community’s who got their start because of the waterways and have continued to thrive because of them it is ridiculous to think 
people would even comprehend the thought of banning any sort of activity on the water, these are just my opinions and sorry if any 
ones offended.


